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MRS Deborah Nadilo
7 - 7 Naree RD
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2023/1757 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Great to see what used to be a very attractive and busy shopping centre being updated.
The changes to the car park is excellent. The current two storey is horrible. The changes to
pedestrian access is excellent. It may take a little longer to cross using an overhead walk
bridge but it is so much safer for EVERYONE. Getting pedestrians away from road should be
a priority.
I hope there is no ground level pedestrian crossing across Forestway. It is a 6 lane arterial
road...leave it for vehicles, have pedestrian cross it over head. Makes sense.
As to comments regarding the car park near the school. All school are as are a nightmare.
Frenchs Forest Primary school should be using the quieter street, Ann Street, for entry/exit to
the school. The school should be providing the parking, the kiss and drop area. Again,
pedestrians and cars should be separated as much as possible.
Progress is needed in Frenchs Forest. It's a "dying" shopping centre right now, everyone
prefer to drive to Glenrose...why because it just nicer!




